
 

 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF ADOPTION OF PRELIMINARY BUDGET 
OF THE PORT SAN LUIS HARBOR DISTRICT 

AND 
NOTICE OF TIME AND PLACE OF MEETING 

FOR THE PURPOSE OF FIXING FINAL BUDGET OF SAID 
PORT SAN LUIS HARBOR DISTRICT 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Preliminary Budget of the Port San Luis Harbor 
District for the fiscal year 2022-23 has been adopted and that the said Preliminary Budget 
will be available for inspection by interested parties at www.portsanluis.com or at the 
Harbor District Office of said Port San Luis Harbor District, 3950 Avila Beach Drive, 
Avila Beach, County of San Luis Obispo, State of California, which is a place within said 
District, from the 24th day of May 2022 to the 28th day of June 2022. 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on the 28th day of June 2022, at 6:00 p.m., at the 
Coastal Gateway Building, located at 3900 Avila Beach Drive, Avila Beach, County of 
San Luis Obispo, State of California, the Board of Harbor Commissioners of Port San 
Luis Harbor District will meet for the purpose of adopting the Final Budget of said 
District for the fiscal year 2022-23 and that any interested parties may appear and be 
heard regarding the increase, decrease or omission of any item in the budget or for the 
inclusion of additional items.  
 
 
BOARD OF HARBOR COMMISSIONERS 
PORT SAN LUIS HARBOR DISTRICT 
(Signed) 
Suzy Watkins, Harbor Director 
On behalf of the Board of Commissioners 
May 26, 2022 

http://www.portsanluis.com/

